
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

 

Wednesday 15th June, 2022 

Update for Parents and Carers  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with regret that I write to inform you that your child’s class teacher, Mrs. Hill, will not be returning to Timothy 

Hackworth Primary School. 

Unfortunately, Mrs. Hill has taken the decision to leave our school due to ill health. 

I am sure that you will join me in wishing Mrs. Hill all the very best, and to thank her for her commitment and 

dedication to our school.  Mrs. Hill has asked me to send her very best wishes to you all. 

Miss Colling will continue to be your child’s class teacher until the end of the Summer Term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton  

Head Teacher    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


